
BellaVita Belles Meeting       May 4, 2010 
 
 
The May meeting of the Belles was called to order by President Carol Uran.  The 
residents of Section 3 were recognized. 
 
The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. 
 
The treasurer reported a beginning balance of $4,715.10, income from ticket sales of 
$1,034.00, expenses of $687.89, and an ending balance of $5,061.21.   Copies of the 
treasurer’s report were handed out to attendees and the report was approved. 
 
Carol Uran reported that “Who Let the Cat Out” had a profit of $382.53.  A correction 
was made to the reported profit of the Easter egg hunt.  The correct amount is $60.23. 
 
Casenia  Caddell  discussed the upcoming tea and asked for volunteers.  The tea will 
be May 15, from 2 – 4 PM. 
 
Ruth Southard announced that Mistletoe Market will be held October 2, and asked for 
suggestions for vendors and charities. 
 
Carol Uran and Patsy Womack presented a proposal for all clubs to chip in to buy a 
“Heating Cabinet” for the clubhouse.  Dotty Raines made a motion that the Belles 
designate $500 towards the purchase of the heating cabinet.  Linda Sanders seconded 
the motion and it was approved. 
 
Volunteers are needed to work on the 2011 event calendar.  The calendar is needed by 
June. 
 
On June 26, the Belles will host a South Seas Swing and Sway party.  Dorothy Darden, 
Genie Dunnage, Lynn Rodriguez, Pat Molloy, Tammy Barbour and Jo Farris 
volunteered to be on the committee for this event. 
 
Carol Uran presented the revised by-laws.  Karen Bishop moved we accept the revised 
by-laws.  The motion was seconded by Peg Iacocca and was approved by all. 
 
Carol Uran briefly presented the May calendar and also mentioned the August 29, 
“Summertime Sunday Happy Hour”, and discussion of Casenia Caddell’s cookbook 
idea. 
 
Thanks to Peg Iacocca, Linda Sanders, and Mary Jane Rogers for the wonderful 
refreshments. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10. 
 
Jo Callaway 


